
 

 

 
 

Audit of accounts year ended 31 March 2021 
 
Notice is given that there is a delay to the publication of the audited Accounts of the London Borough of 
Hounslow for the year ended 31 March 2021.  
 
The timetable agreed with our auditors, Mazars LLP is to have the accounts approved at the scheduled Audit 
and Governance committee meeting in January.   
 
The Council’s unaudited 2020-21 Statement of Accounts was published on July 28th 2021 and continues to be 
available on the Council’s website:   
 
https://www.hounslow.gov.uk/downloads/download/33/statement_of_accounts  
 
 
 
 
C Palfreyman 
Director of Finance & Corporate Services 
Hounslow House 7 Bath Road  
Hounslow TW3 3EB  


